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TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
CC: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Lisa Plowman, Director 
  
DATE: July 1, 2025 
 
RE: Request for Continuance – Open Space Element Update – Project Scoping 

and Options  
 

 
The Planning and Development Department requests a continuance of the Departmental Agenda 
item to review and consider options for the scope of work regarding a proposed update and 
amendment of the Open Space Element of the County Comprehensive Plan. The Department is 
requesting the hearing be moved from July 15, 2025, to the Board Hearing on August 26, 2025, 
to prepare additional information for the hearing. 
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

MEMORANDUM 


